
Statement:

Mr. Chairman, Members of the Committee, Ms. Murdo:

I would like to thank the committee for their time and attention to the unlicensed practice issues. I appreciated the
opportunity to speak with the members. Please know that I am very willing to make myself available to work on these
issues. I do believe that it is entirely possible to craft a legislative solution that maintains the health, welfare, and safety
of the public, while at the same time ensuring that unlicensed practices are not penalized simply for a small overlap in
scope with licensed ones. Thank you again.

Sincerely,
Deborah Kimmet
Legislative Liaison Montana Health Freedom Coalition


